
In accordance with Nova Board policy #NP 502 and MN statute 120.B20, parents have the 
option to provide an alternative curriculum for their child’s education. If you choose to opt 
out of a course at Nova Classical Academy, please sign and return this letter to the 
Academic Director.  

I, __________________________________ request that my 
 (parent name) 

child, _______________________________ not attend the following: 
 (student name) 

_________________________________________________________________
(class/ presentation/ event) 

I will provide alternative instruction in this area.  A detailed description of how I 
plan to deliver alternate instruction to my child including what content I will 
provide and a timeline for the instruction is attached to this form.

______________________________________ _____________  
(parent signature)     (date) 


